
 

 

 

24 August 2022 

 

 

The Board of Bayswater Community Financial Services Limited are proud to announce that 
their shareholders will be receiving a fully franked return of 17.5 cents per share on 27 
September 2022. 

 

Should any shareholder have questions regarding this matter they should contact the 
Company Secretary via our Company Administration Manager:  
 

Mr Alan Radford 

Company Secretary 

Email: bayswaterbcfs@gmail.com 

Phone: 08 9370 3899 


